
 
 

A Message from 
Campus PHC 
Executive Director, 
LPN… 
 

Welcome to May!!  We have a lot going on this 
month with the transition of our new owners 
Magnolia Senior Living, we welcome them and 
look forward to developing their structure in 
Personal Care.  

I’d also like to take this opportunity to thank 
Susan Sartoretto for her years of love and 
dedication to this company and to our residents 
and staff.  Anyone who knows Susan, knows how 
passionate she was over the years to make sure 
the residents were cared for with dignity and 
respect.  She was a hands-on owner who had 
several sleepless nights over the years to ensure 
everyone was safe.  It was her dream to develop 
a great Dementia Unit and she has.  Covid-19 has 
taken a lot away from everyone, but we’ve been 
able hold it all together keeping the quality of 
their lives strong.  

Although the past year brought us fear and 
struggles during this devastating pandemic, she 
was right there with us trying to make it work.  I 
personally want to thank Susan for having 
confidence in me and for giving me the 
opportunity to work side by side with her.  There 
are always tough decisions an owner has to make 
but I wish her great success in her future 
endeavors and will always consider her my 
friend.  

Mary Ann Smolenyak, LPN 
PCH Campus Executive Director  
maryanns@abingtonmanor.com 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  
It’s hard to get a picture of 
Susan…except on Halloween!!! 

    
 

 
 

   
 

                 
 

 
  And her dream continued to grow… 
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